
Jay Peak has purchased a limited number 
of tickets to the Champlain Valley Fair to 
share with employees and their immediate 

dependents 

DETAILS: 

➔ Tickets are valid any day of the week between 

August 23rd and September 1st, 2024

➔ Tickets will be issued first come, first served

➔ When reserving please list your dependents ages 

so we can reserve the correct tickets for you

➔ Limited to 4 tickets per employee max while 
tickets last

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

➔ To reserve your tickets or ask a question

contact HR:

hr@jaypeakresort.com


